From: Charlotte Watkins 
Sent: 10 November 2016 10:58
To: Matthew Coyne
Subject: RE: 16/00422/DISC land north east of Skimmingdish Lane 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Matthew
With regard to condition 20, Badger mitigation, the proposals within the submitted document are fine to discharge the condition. 
Condition 21 - If the measures in sections 14 – 18 of the reptile survey and mitigation strategy are adhered to (they use ‘should’ throughout, rather than ‘shall be’) then I am happy for this condition to be discharged.
Condition 17 – CEMP – fine to discharge.

Regards
Charlotte



Dr Charlotte Watkins
Ecology Officer
Cherwell District Council
Direct Dial 01295 227912
Charlotte.Watkins@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk

Office hours: Monday, Tuesday and Thursday mornings.

From: Matthew Coyne 
Sent: 08 November 2016 14:00
To: Charlotte Watkins
Subject: RE: 16/00422/DISC land north east of Skimmingdish Lane 

Hi Charlotte, 

Thank you for your email. Please could you have a look at this on Thursday morning?

Kind regards,

Matthew Coyne BA (Hons), MSc, PGDip
Planning Officer
Development Control
Cherwell District Council
 
Direct Dial: 01295 221652
Email: matthew.coyne@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

From: Charlotte Watkins 
Sent: 07 November 2016 11:47
To: Matthew Coyne
Subject: RE: 16/00422/DISC land north east of Skimmingdish Lane 

Hi
Sorry -  I will look at these tomorrow morning and get back to you.
Charlotte

Dr Charlotte Watkins
Ecology Officer
Cherwell District Council
Direct Dial 01295 227912
Charlotte.Watkins@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk

Office hours: Monday, Tuesday and Thursday mornings.

From: Matthew Coyne 
Sent: 03 November 2016 14:13
To: Charlotte Watkins
Subject: 16/00422/DISC land north east of Skimmingdish Lane 

Dear Charlotte, 

I am currently dealing with the above discharge of conditions application for land north east of Skimmingdish Lane. The email for the initial consults got sent to CC.countryside@cherwell-dc.gov.uk, but I’m not sure this is the right place. Would you be able to provide comments on the application (specifically conditions 17, 20 and 21)? – if so, please could you let me know when I will be able to have the comments by?

Kind regards,

Matthew Coyne BA (Hons), MSc, PGDip
Planning Officer
Development Control
Cherwell District Council
 
Direct Dial: 01295 221652
Email: matthew.coyne@cherwell-dc.gov.uk


